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Nobles and Ladies,

What a nice start to the month of February. My Lady Penny and I would like to thank Noble
David Shultz and his Lady Susan, Noble David Gomes and his Lady Sherrie for all their hard
work with the Valentine’s Day dinner and dance. Thanks to all who attended.

Nobles, if you haven’t paid your dues, please get that taken care of. If you are having financial
difficutlies, we can work with you. Please give us a call at the Tadmor office 330-644-8494.

This month is a very busy month for all of us Shriners. St. Patty’s Day and our great Circus the
22nd, 23rd and 24th. What a fun time that is, but lots of work. We would really like to see lots of
Shriners come and work, even if it is only for one show. We would love to see you all.

Lent has started and that means we need lots of help at the fish frys. Come out and give us a
hand and support the hosting units.

Please pray for our ill and shut ins and our great service members.

Yours in the Faith,

Ill. Sir Garland “Gunny” McCary
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IT’S NEVER TO EARLY TO THINK
ABOUT WHERE TO STORE YOUR

RV FOR THE WINTER
We have outdoor RV storage
$20.00 a month for members

$30.00 a month for non-members

ANOTE FROM YOUR CHAPLAIN

Dear Noble and Friends,

As we go through this cold snowy winter, the time seems to be going so fast even
though winter always drags on. Here is a prayer that I recite to let God know how
grateful I am and how we are blessed.

Lord God, may we be grateful for our lot, and compassionate toward all those
who are suffering every kind of distress at this difficult time. Maywe hold back
nothing, and hasten to be the ministers of prayer and mercy, like the disciples of
Him who went about doing good in times of need.

We as Shriners sometimes feel we are overworked, during these times we must
remember the children we help in so manyways.

Please keep our doctors, nurses and hospital staff in our prayers. Pray that our
Circus will be a success and bring smiles to all those that attend.

God Bless
Paul E. Newburn Jr. Chaplain PP

NEWS FROM THE ASSISTANT RABBAN
Tom Szollosi

Greetings Nobles and Ladies,

It is March, hopefully spring will soon be here. I hope everyone “weathered” the
winter well. We have St. Patrick’s Day and the Circus to look forward to and
have some fun.

As usual, there will be plenty to do at Tadmor this year. Bring your family and
friends, and enjoy yourselves at our scheduled events for 2013.
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In our thoughts...

Heavenly Father, we take great comfort in
knowing that our brother Nobles are experienc-
ing a joy that passes human understanding. That
he, through the grace of your Son, is living in

the warmth of Heaven’s fond embrace. Amen.

DAD Fund
Thank you to those who

donated!
Eugene Zimmerman

Jerry Putnam
James Zemancik

BillDixon
Henry Criss
Jack Upton
Carol Evans

Garland McCary
Garland McCary in memory

of Tobe Luttrell
Jerry Higgins

Martin Schneider
C.P. Chima

NOBLE,CANYOU
SPAREADIME?

by Richard Syson, Recorder

Most of you will not remember, but may have read about it. This is a parody to the phrase “Brother Can You Spare A Dime” created in the days of
the great depression. Now, if this heading has stirred your curiosity, that is indeed the intent to do so. Please read on:

Our Shrine Temple is facing some of the same problems that face many organizations. We have increasing costs coupled with declining membership.
Without our numerous volunteers, who do the actual work of repairing, rebuilding, general up keep, our problems would be much greater. It is
impossible to name names, and I know I would certainly miss a couple, but I am proud of these Nobles who give so much to our Shrine. Even with
our volunteer labor, we must buy materials for the various projects. Some say, “Just increase the dues” but I don’t see that as the solution to those
pressing issues. Increased costs are everywhere; garbage, water, electricity, heat, air conditioning, etc. Many ask, “What are they, doing with the
money”? Yet, if a worthy cause is mentioned, we are at the ready to open our wallets and support the endeavor. So here are my thoughts on what we
as Shriners are constituted for and how we could solve some of our financial problems.

The Shrine Temple is the place from which all blessings flow and we must keep a financially sound Temple. We exist to support Shriners Hospitals
for Children. Without the Temples, we would lose the money raised by our Clubs and Units. It has been said that charity begins at home, and
personally, I feel that this is a worthy charity and we need to open our wallets wide. We have 1,931 members in the Nile and if each of us gave a
dime a day, we would raise about $70,000 a year. I realize we would not get a 100% participation, but we can always hope. The acronym for Dime A
Day is “DAD” Fund, which we, symbolically are for the children in our hospitals. DAD Fund donations are only dispersed with the consent of the
Nobility.

Something has to be done to increase our income. If this sounds like a good idea to you, send in your check to the DAD Fund (Dime-a-Day-Fund)-
today. Don’t wait until tomorrow, do it now. If any of you ladies are reading this, get out the old sugar bowl, put a dime a day in it and give it to
your Noble each year. A dime a day is quite painless, but it would contribute to the financial stability of your Temple So in closing, I will say
“Noble, Can You Spare A Dime”?

Note: This article
came from Nile Shriners
newsletter.

Donald Bell
Ron Betterly

Robert Wayne Cuthbert
Lyle Frederick

Raymond Galloway
Robert Jamison, Sr

Walter Marik

Mistakes made in the
2013 Roster.

Legion of Honor
Please add:
Adjutant

WilliamHelmick, PC
(Mary)

3223 Easton Rd
Norton, OH 44203

Home:330-825-9724

Also please note that Vice Commander
Larry Wyant is also a Past Commander.

Mistakes made on
the 2013 Circus Tickets.

Saturday, March 23, 2013
afternoon show is at

3PM
NOT
2PM

OOOOPS
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It’s time to start thinking about vidalia onion sales. Think about how much you may want.

10lb bags for $10 and 5lb bags for $5.

Each club or unit, please assign one person to take your orders for that club or unit. Then have
that assigned person contact Dave Gomes at 330-212-6862. All final orders must be in by the
2nd week of March.

Remember the onion sales are one of the biggest fundraisers for Tadmor.

ONION SALES ARE COMING

ERIE HOSPITALFOR CHILDREN-REPORT
MARCH 2013

Funds donated by Nobles of Tadmor Shrine when they paid their 2013 dues was given to the “TIMMY’S DAY OUT” fund. This presentation was
made during the Board of Directors meeting on JANUARY 16, 2013.

Timmy’s Day Out is a program to help children with spina bifida grow up to be as healthy, able and independent as they can be. The program was
developed by the Shriners Hospital for Children-Erie myelodysplasia specialty care team with initial funding from Candy Bollen and the Dendarah
Court of the Ladies Oriental Shrine of North America.

The Shriners Hospitals for Children-Erie team felt that its out-patients with spina bifida and their families need guidance to begin developing the skills
necessary for a healthy, active life-style. Life for kids with spina bifida can have many extra challenges and the Timmy’s Day Out activities are
planned to help them find ways to overcome obstacles. Getting Around, Eating Healthy, Minding Their Allergies, Using Bathrooms and Planning for
the Future.

Places we have visited:

Carnegie Science Center, Asbury Woods Nature Center, Fishing, Pittsburgh and Erie Zoo, Splash Lagoon, Tri-City Speedway, Airplane Rides,
Seawolves Baseball Games, Greater Cleveland Aquarium and many other places.

Hospital for Children-Erie expresses their appreciation to Tadmor Shrine Center for their generous donations.

Tadmor Board Members reporting. Thomas R. Kish, Richard E. McMasters and Ronald Pitcher.
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Spaghetti Dinner
At Tadmor Shrine Center

Sunday, Mar. 10
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12:00PM-4:00PM

$7.00 Adult
$4.00 Children 12 and under

OPEN TO THE PUBLIC
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Guess who’s not feeling well?
Please keep them in your thoughts and prayers.

Robert WAlexander
Alex Arshinkoff

George Ayers
Dean Border

Thomas Bowers
Bob Fronk
Lee Grable

Fred Hocking
Jim Hogsed
Don Hurless

Helen McNeil

If you know of anyone who is under the weather please
feel free to let us know by contacting Karen at 330-
644-8494 or tadmor1@sbcglobal.net

John McCalman
Thurman Miller

Raymond Miskell
Glenn Motts

Robert Rainey
Glen Snyder
Loren Taylor
Paul Triplet
Bob Wallace

Clayton Wright

CANTON MASSILLON
TRANSPORTATION UNIT

MARCH 2013
C.M.T. will meet for Brunch, Monday,

March 25, 2013 10:00AM at the
Perkins Restaurant, 4896 Everhard

Road, NW, Canton. Everyone is
welcome. See you there.

TRI-COUNTY TRANSPORTATION UNIT
MARCH 2013

Tri-County will have their monthly breakfast
meeting, Tuesday, March 26, 2013 9:00AM at
the Waterloo Restaurant, 423 Waterloo Road,
Akron. Everyone is welcome. See you there.

Our Men andWomen in Uniform

Always in our hearts and prayers
Brian Carr

James Helmick
Mike Holcepl
Joel Newburn

Scott Brumbaugh

NOBLES-LADIES-GUESTS
MARCH 27

TADMOR’S BALLROOM
JILL JORDAN BURKE

Professional RecordingArtist
Classic Country-Gospel-Patriotic

You are Invited by
North Stark/Barberton Shrine Club

Social Hour 6:00 Spaghetti Dinner 6:30
Entertainment by Ms. Burke 7:45

$11.00 per person
Reservations a must by March 20

Rolland 330-875-9338 Earl 330-494-2627

TRI-COUNTYTRANSPORTATION UNIT
MARCH 2013

Richard McMasters, Scribe

Here I am again. Greetings from the Nobles and Ladies of Tri-
County. During the month of February we had only two scheduled
trips to Erie Hospital. Much appreciation to our dedicated drivers.

Our sponsored February 15thfish fry went very well. We served
over 250 dinners that evening. Tri-Country’s next fish frywill be
March 29th. If you would like to assist we would be pleased to
have your help. Who knows, you might enjoy yourself.

Tadmor’s Shrine Circus is March 22, 23 and 24. Much help is
needed to make our Circus successful. The Circus is Tadmor’s
largest fun raiser. Please set aside a few days to assist. There is
always something to do. Thank you.

Tri-Countyappreciated the various donations to our Unit during
the year 2013 and to Tadmor in general. Remember Tri-County
has a 501-C-3 Tax Exempt Status as well as the other transporta-
tionunits.

UNTIL THE NEXT TIME-SMILE
It’s not hard
To Do

HELP WANTED

Tadmor's Circus Committee is asking for Nobles and
Ladies to assist in selling our Circus Books this year.
Please contact the Circus office 330-644-8530 or 330-
644-8494 to sign up for any day. Thank you.
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TADMOR’S 2013
INSTALLATION OF OFFICERS
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2013 Grand Master
One Day Classes

May 11: Eight classes will be held inAkron-Canton, Cambridge, Cincinnati, Cleve-
land, Columbus, Portsmouth, Steubenville and Toledo areas. Lodges must register
candidates for these classes with the Grand Secretary no later thatApril 1. No exceptions
will be made.

April 20: Three classes will be held in Northeast Ohio, Dayton and Gallipolis areas.
Lodges must register candidates for these classes with the Grand Secretary no later than
March 1. No exceptions will be made.

DUES DUES DUES DUES DUES
Dues notices for 2013 went out the first week of October

Call Karen at Tadmor
330-644-8494

if you have any questions.
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~ WHERE ~
CANTON CIVIC CENTER

1101 MARKET AVE.
CANTON, OHIO
330.489.3090

~ DATES AND TIMES ~
FRIDAY, MARCH 22, 2013

3:00 PM & 7:00 PM
SATURDAY, MARCH 23, 2013

11:00 AM, 3:00 PM & 7:00 PM
SUNDAY, MARCH 24, 2013

1:00 PM & 5:00 PM
~ GENERAL ADMISSION ~
$15.00 PER PERSON, GENERAL

ADMISSION
Ages 5-12 $12.00 PER PERSON

GENERAL ADMISSION
RESERVED SEATING $20.00 & $30

PER PERSON
~ TICKETS ~

AVAILABLE BY PHONING THE CAN-
TON CIVIC CENTER (330.489.3090)
OR TICKETMASTER (800.745.3000)
For Program Advertising Information

Please Call
330-644-8530

PLEASE NOTE THAT SATURDAY,
MARCH 23RD’S AFTERNOONTIME
IS 3PM NOT 2PM AS PRINTED ON

THE TICKETS

TADMOR’S
68th Annual
Shrine Circus

ATTN. NOBLES WHOARE
WORKINGAT THE CIRCUS

MULTIPLE DAYS.

There is a block of rooms being held for us at the
McKinley Grand Hotel for March 22nd & 23rd

Rate is $84.00/night
When booking use promo code

“circus”
Call 330-454-5000 for reservations

This rate is only guaranteed till March 9th

DONATIONS
NORTHSTARKTRANSPORTATONUNIT

In memory of Glenn Leiter
Joan P Mallot

Thmoas & Jacquelyn Stewart

In memory of Wilbur McWilliams
Carol Evans

Margaret Leiter
Robert W Miller

Merrill & Janet Mossbarger
Schneeberger Funeral Home

In memory of Harold M Miller
Robert W Miller

Donald & Susan Pucak
Shriners Ladies Club

Merrill & Janet Mossbarger
North Stark Barberton Shrine Club

Carol Evans
Len & Raylene Yarnell

Virgina F Miller
Rich & Treva Valentine
Virgil & Burnie Markley
Earl & Sonja Hickman

James D Hone
Roy& Beverly Grable

Marceille Anstadt
Neil & Dawn Tyburk

Richard & Lois Smyser
Ms. Ann Tenniswood

In memory of Emerson “Toby” Luttrell
Robert W Miller

In memory of Evanell Keefer
Shriners Ladies Club

In memory of Phyliss Coller
Donald & Susan Pucak

SHRINERS HOSPITAL FOR CHILDREN-ERIE
John & Jean McCalman

TADMOR GENERAL FUND
Kadesh Court #19

DID YOU KNOW?

You can get the Shrinews
by email.

Just contact Karen at
330-644-8494

or
tadmor1@sbcglobal.net

WANTTO
ADVERTISE?

What better place to
advertise than the

Shrinews!
Call Karen for rates:

330-644-8494



RESERVATION INFORMATION by May 13, 2013 ... please send form to:
Tadmor Shrine Center

3000 Krebs Drive
Akron, OH 44319

330-644-8494

NAME:____________________________________PHONE_____________________________

ADDRESS:_________________________________________________E-MAIL:____________________

$50.00 Per Person No. Tickets __ Total Costs __________

Seating Preference _____________________________________

POTENTATE’S BALL
SATURDAY, MAY 18, 2013

At Tadmor

Texas Formal

Band: Midnite Breeze

6:00PM-7:00PM Social
7:00PM-8:00PM Dinner

8:00PM-? Dancing

$50/PP
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EXCITING NEWSABOUT
TADMOR SHRINE CENTER’S LOUNGE

Starting Monday, February 4, 2013
The Lounge will be open on

Mondays-Wednesdays-Fridays
5PM-10PM

Mondays & Wednesdays we will have a
Dog and Suds Special:

2 Draft beers, one hot dog, one chips
$5.00

extra dogs:$1

Fridays come and join us for
the fish fry for $8.50 a dinner
and then join us in the lounge.

“Haunted House for Children Membership”
The Haunted House was a great success this year and we now must move forward and

develop a membership mailing list for 2013.

Below is the application for membership. Complete and mail to:
Tadmor Haunted House
C/O Tadmor Shriners

3000 Krebs Drive
Akron, Oh 44319

Last Name_______________________________First_____________________Middle_________________

Spouse_________________________ ARE YOUACHARTER MEMBER (Paid dues in 2012) Yes ( ) No ( )

Mailing Address_________________________________________________________________________

City__________________________________State____________________________Zip______________

Telephone____________________Cell No.______________________E-Mail________________________

Thank You: Chris McMahan, Director
Terry McMahan, Secretary
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DINNER AND DANCE
SATURDAY, MARCH 16, 2013

SOCIAL: 6:00PM
DINNER: 6:30PM

CORNED BEEF & CABBAGE
BY

THE GREEN SHILLELAGHS
COST:$10/PP

CASH BAR

RSVP BY MARCH 14.

Call 330-644-8494 or see sign up
sheet outside of office

13



TADMOR FISH FRY 2013
JANUARY

4 DIRECTOR STAFF
11 TEMPLE GUARD
18 LEGION OF HONOR
25 NORTH STARK TRANS.

JULY
5 TEMPLE GUARD
12 ALLIANCE
19 CLOWNS
26 LEGION OF HONOR

FEBRUARY
1 TEMPLE GUARD
8 LEGION OF HONOR
15 TRI-COUNTY TRANS.
22 ALLIANCE SHRINE

AUGUST
2 DIRECTOR STAFF
9 NORTH STARK TRANS
16 TRI COUNTY TRANS
23 DIVAN/ALLUNITS
30 ROD & GUN

MARCH
1 NORTH STARK TRANS
8 DIVAN
15 DIRECTOR STAFF
22 ROD & GUN
29 TRI-COUNTY TRANS

SEPTEMBER
6 TEMPLE GUARD
13 LEGION OF HONOR
20 NORTH STARK TRANS
27 TRI COUNTY TRANS

APRIL
5 KADESH
12 LEGION OF HONOR
19 TEMPLE GUARD
26 DIRECTOR STAFF

OCTOBER
4 DIRECTOR STAFF
11 ALLIANCE
18 DIVAN
25 NORTH STARK TRANS

MAY
3 NORTH STARK TRANS
10 DIVAN
17 TRI-COUNTY TRANS.
24 LEGION OF HONOR
31 TEMPLE GUARD

NOVEMBER
1 LEGION OF HONOR
8 TEMPLE GUARD
15 TRI COUNTY TRANS
22 KRAZY KOPS

JUNE
7 DIRECTOR STAFF
14 KRAZY KOPS
21 NORTH STARK TANS
28 TRI COUNTY TRANS

DECEMBER
6 DIRECTOR STAFF

14



TADMOR’S 2013 DIVAN

First Row L-R: Oriental Guide, Dillon Hickman;Assistant Rabban, Thomas Szollosi; Illustrious Sir Garland McCary,
Chief Rabban, William Dixon; High Priest & Prophet, David Shultz

Second Row L-R: Captain of the Guard, CharlesAuker; 2nd Ceremonial, Dr. GaryWilliams; 1st Ceremonial, David
Gomes; Marshal, James Dorsey

Third Row L-R: Chaplain, Paul Newburn, Jr, PP; Inner Guard, Todd Bardelli; Recorder, Gary DeMoss, PP;
Outter Guard, Robert Round.
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Recorder’s Message:

Nobles,

At The end of 2012 we had 1054 nobles in good standing, a net loss of 108 nobles from 2011. As of the last week of February 2013, we are sitting at
948 Nobles who are in good standing and another 106 nobles who are passively waiting, to “cut the check” Hopefully when we have those 106 nobles
back in good standing we will hold our ground at 1054 for awhile which will also keep our Imperial Representative level at 4.

Nobles, if you know of a noble who you believe might be on the unpaid list, please check with Karen or I to check their dues status and if it is with in
the length of your “cable tow” please consider helping anyway you can to keep these brother nobles standing tall as Shriners.

At the February Stated Meeting, we elected a new treasurer, Noble Mark Giannaris who has been serving as Tadmor’s interim treasurer since January.
I look forward to working with him. Congratulations Noble Mark!

Lastly, I want to acknowledge and personally thank our former treasurer, Noble Stuart Spangler for all of his help and dedication to Tadmor and our
nobility over the past several years. Good luck Noble Stu!

See you at the circus!

Fraternally,

Gary DeMoss P.P.

Recorder



Spaghetti Dinner
At Tadmor Shrine Center

Sunday, Mar. 10
Sunday, April 14
12:00PM-4:00PM

$7.00 Adult
$4.00 Children 12 and under

OPEN TO THE PUBLIC


